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FEBRUARY 2025 NEWSLETTER 

 

UGANDA MISSION TRIP 2025 UPDATE 

February 28-March 17: are the dates for the 2025 Uganda Mission Trip. The six members of 
this year’s trip include: Ken and Julie Wiebe, Nathan Wiebe, Kathy Smith, Joanne and her 
daughter Nora Aston. The team plans to visit some of the projects that FARA has supported 
over the past year - i.e. the water supply system with an electric pump, hand out the Buckets 
of Love food hampers and other Christmas gifts. The team will also meet some of the voca-
tional and theological training students, participate in several Sunday Ugandan worship ser-
vices, plus interview a number of sponsor kids. 

   The Mission Trip Team will be taking 50 Compass Solar Radios with Audio Bible with them that are from 
Galcom International (www.galcom.org) to give out. 
   Galcom provides durable technical equipment for communicating the Gospel worldwide. 
   Each radio will have two frequencies - one in Luganda and one in English. For the Bible, 25 will be in Swahili 
and 25 in Luganda. This is an exciting way of having the Good News of the gospel available for the people to 
listen and learn. 
   Please remember the team in prayer as they travel and carry out their responsibilities during this trip.  
   The Compass offers enhanced audio quality, increased memory, a larger solar panel, and is 
tuneable and programmable in the field if needed. The audio Bible can be navigated with the 
help of audible and visual indicators to quickly find a specific book or chapter. 

****************************************************************************************************************** 

CONSIDER SPONSORING A 

CHILD IN 2025 

The Furaha Africa Relief Association would like to invite you to consider sponsoring a child in 
2025. Our target for 2025 is for 270 children in the child sponsorship program. The fee is still 
$36.00/month. Check out our website at: https://fararelief.com/supporting/child for the 
latest update and pictures of the available children to be sponsored. If you have any ques-
tions, don’t hesitate to contact us at fararelief@gmail.com. 
 

Our mailing address is: 14 Nordal Close, Wetaskiwin, AB T9A 0P1; Ph. 780-364-0105 
Visit us on Facebook: www.facebook.com/fararelief.com or Instagram.com/fararelief/ 
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